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President’s Message 

 

Greetings to Lions of Lineboro/Manchester, 
 
I want to thank Lion Fran, the true unsung hero of the 
Bach family, who, having many personal events on her 
plate, stepped up and organized the breakfast at the 
M.A.M.A. car show. We trust that her mom is recovering 
and will be strong and vital at the wedding of her 
granddaughter.  All volunteers at the event were at their 
peak. Lion Kim, Lion Fran, Lion Steve, Lion Ron, PDG 
Andy, Lion Mikkie, Lion Anita, Lion Christy, and “I will 
never be a Lion” Pat. All agreed the event was worth the 
effort and look forward, with what we learned, to doing it 
next year. We were able to work closely with M.A.M.A. and 
I was able to talk with several fire company members and 
was even invited to their next board meeting. Their 
meeting is Tuesday, October 6 and the Town Council 
meeting is on Tuesday October 13.  I plan to attend both.  
Remember, our next board meeting is on Monday, 5 
October. (Kim, it is at the senior center).  Also, put 
Wednesday October 21, our normal meeting night, that 
will be our Charter Night held at Friendly Farm.  Andy is 
accepting your reservations now. 
 
Lion Vince 
    

 

 

Upcoming Events 

10/5 – Special Board Meeting w/Judy 
Gue @ the Senior Center about Quarter 
Mania Bingo – 7:00 PM 

10/7 - Joint Meeting w/ Roaring Run @ 
Bullock’s in Westminster. This is in 
place of our regular meeting. Club will 
meet @ 6:00 PM in the pool parking lot 
so that members can car pool. 

10/12 – Pool Meeting @ Saprgo’s – 
12:00 noon 

10/12 – Building Committee Meeting @ 
Spargo’s 2:00 PM 

10/21 – Club Charter Night @ Friendly 
Farms  

10/30 – Spaghetti Dinner @ Manchester 
Valley High School 

11/6 – Quarter Mania – Manchester 
Valley High School 

 

Birthday, Anniversaries 
& Celebrations 

10/14 – Happy Birthday 
PDG Carl Welsh 

10/15 – Happy Birthday 
Lion Ella Stultz 

10/31 – Happy Birthday 
Lion Chuck Miller 

 

 ALL the anniversaries for all members. So 
if your celebration was missed it is not 

intentional. Let me know & I will be more 
than happy to include it! 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

PDG Carl & Lion Andy Welsh 
On the birth of their 1st Great-Grandson 

Colton Douglas Welsh 
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VERY IMPORTANT NEWS/CHANGES 
 

The regular meeting scheduled for Wednesday, October 7 is a joint meeting w/ Roaring Run Lions Club @ Bullock’s 

in Westminster. Please let PDG Andy Sr. know if you will be attending in needs to call in the head count on Monday, 

October 5th. If you would like to Car Pool please meet in the Pool Parking Lot @ 6:00PM. 

 

Charter Night is Wednesday, October 21 @ Friendly Farms. Cost is $26.00. Please let PDG Andy Sr. if you will be 

attending. Social begins @ 6:00 PM and the entertainment will be provided by The Manchester Valley High School 

Choir. 

 

Spaghetti Dinner is on 10/30 not 10/31 as previously stated – more details to come from President Vince. 

 

Quarter Mania is on 11/6 not 11/6 as previously stated – more detail to come from PDG Andy Sr. after Monday’s 

meeting. 

 

Important News 

- I will send out an email around the last week of each month requesting your service hours for the month. 
The club turned in a total of 560 hours for the month of August!  Please remember these are just 
not “Lions Service” hours. They can include any volunteer work that you do; it can be church, 4-H, 
Boys Scout, Coaching, etc. Anything that is for the good of the community! 
 

- Please let Lion Bill Fisher know if you will be attending the meetings the Sunday before, so that we have 
enough desserts/dinner for everyone. 
 

- Please remember to read the District Newsletter that is published every month. It is FULL of useful 
information! 
 

Member Updates 

- Please keep Lion Cindy in your thoughts and prayers as she is having surgery. 
 

WELCOME our newest members! 

Lion Terry Powell 
Lion Roger Stultz 

Lion Ella Stultz 
 

Many hands make light work! 


